
From: Maria Gonzalez
To: Maria Gonzalez
Subject: Fw: Continuance Memo for ZHO 12/21/23 Hearing
Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:34:36 AM

From: tj singh <tjsingh007@me.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 8:19 AM
To: Maria Gonzalez <mgonzalez1@smcgov.org>
Subject: Re: Continuance Memo for ZHO 12/21/23 Hearing
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Ok 

Thanks Maria

On Dec 19, 2023, at 4:00 PM, Maria Gonzalez <mgonzalez1@smcgov.org>
wrote:

﻿
Hi,
 
Please see the attached Continuance Memo for ZHO Hearing on December 21, 2023.
 
Thank you,
 
 
<image001.png> Maria Gonzalez

Administrative Secretary III
 
County of San Mateo
Planning & Building Department 

455 County Center 2nd Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063
650-383-0691
www.smcgov.org/planning

 
 
<VIO2017-00054 Continuance Memo 12.19.23.pdf>

mailto:mgonzalez1@smcgov.org
mailto:mgonzalez1@smcgov.org
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/Jox3ClYk2QTWV30YfG6L0a

